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Minutes for the Quarterly Meeting held
March 15, 2014

Present: Karl Frickelton, Cindy Finn, Mike Backus, Dan Schleiter, Jeff Thomm
Absent: Tim Podlin, Kyle Cassel

Karl Frickelton, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 10:05 AM. A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes of the Meeting
held on October 9, 2013. Motion was approved unanimously.

The Lake Management Report was given by Mike Backus.
Ice Off: April 20, 2013 and Ice on: December 10th, 2013.

There is a new sign for the boat landing thanks to Dave Hanson. It is scheduled to be in place early in the boating season. The new sign will
include the wake hours and the boat traffic pattern.

Fish Stocking: In 2012, there were 7,749 small fingerling walleye placed in our lake. The next Fish Stocking is scheduled for 2014.

Zebra Mussel: Mike discussed an article regarding Zebra Mussels.

Lake Management Plan: The JLRPD website http://jlrpd.org/ now has a link to the Adams County Land and Water Conservation
Department site with the current updated Lake Management Plan. Thanks to Reesa Evans from Adams County Land and Water
Conservation Department Adams County Lakes, the Lake Management Plan will be updated accordingly on that website.

Fish Cribs: The DNR issued a 3 year permit to add 5 more fish cribs to the lake. Trees are weighted and sunk into 20-30 feet of water to
provide critical habitat for the fingerlings stocked in the lake by the DNR. Mike is looking for trees for the addition of fish cribs to the lake

this year.

Karl reported on the Treatment for Eurasian Water Milfoil: The Lake will be treated in 2014. Discussion of the lake treatment included
raking and hand pulling the weeds by divers, spot treatment with concentrated levels and entire lake application.

Dan Schleiter gave an update on the Treasurer’s report.
Tim Podlin is in charge of the website at http://jlrpd.org. Please provide your email address to the contact list for updates. The meeting
dates, minutes and any updates are posted on the website. Also posted is information regarding the need for volunteers and how to volunteer

details.

Clean Boats/Clean Waters Program: Laura and Mark Shaw are coordinating the Clean Boats/Clean Waters Program. There is an ongoing
need to volunteers to support this program. This program is very important for grant funding. Please consider volunteering.

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting. Meeting was adjourned at 10:29 am.

Respectfully submitted,
Cindy Finn, Secretary

Please join us for upcoming 2013 meetings. The location and time of meeting to be determined and will be posted on the website.
June 7 August 16 (Annual and Quarterly) October 18

There will be an attendance sheet distributed at the meetings: Please sign.

Also, please give your email address if interested in email contact.

(All Jordan Lake District property owners are invited to participate in the Advisory Group who meets one hour prior to the scheduled Board
Meeting.)



